

COLEGIO SANTA MARTA

Guia de Ejero

Please read de instructions first.

Tema: Feelings and Opinions: Comprehending questions

Name:				
Date:	Grade: 7 th			
Objectives	 Applying vocabulary related to feelings and emotions. Comprehending a text and informative questions. Justifying answers using the connector because. Referring to time and the way in which actions are done. Identifying Simple Present in statements. 			
Instructions	 Para trabajar esta guía usted puede usar el material que ya ha sido enviado antes. Lea el texto varias veces, responda las preguntas y posteriormente vaya al final de esta guía porque están todas las respuestas. 			
	 No debe enviarme su guía resuelta. Debe realizarla en su cuaderno y autocorregirla. Si tiene dudas me contacta vía correo electrónico. 			
	4. Lea el cronograma del mes de Junio que está en la página web.			



Item 1. Read the text below and answer the questions in FULL SENTENCES. Recuerde las preguntas informativas (where, who, when, etc) y use diccionario para buscar las palabras desconocidas.

This is Nelly. She's a nurse. She lives with her two children and husband called Felipe. She works at a hospital from Monday to Friday. She looks after sick people.

She gets up at six o'clock in the morning. She takes a shower and puts on her clothes. Then she eats breakfast at half past six. At seven o'clock, she drives her car to the hospital.

Nelly starts work at eight o'clock. She works very fast the whole day. She helps the doctors and does different things. At twelve o'clock, she has lunch. She usually goes home at five o'clock, but nowadays she goes home around 9 pm because there are many people suffering from covid-19.

When Nelly arrives home, she takes a shower immediately. She has dinner and she cannot hug her children or husband because it is risky. They only talk while they take the necessary precautions.

Around 11 pm she finally goes to bed. During the day (from Monday to Friday) Nelly's children attend online classes and study while Felipe teleworks and cooks. But, every weekend they see a film and play videogames together. Everybody in this family knows that it is a difficult time, but they are happy anyway, and Nelly feels excited because her job is very important!

Vocabulary

looks after = cuidar	sick = enfermo(a)	fast = rápido	but = pero		
nowadays = hoy en día	suffering = sufriendo	hug = abrazar	risky = riesgoso		

her job = su trabajo

- a. What does Nelly do?
- b. Where does she work?
- c. Who cooks at Nelly's house?
- d. When do they see a film and play videogames?
- e. Who is Felipe?
- f. At what time does Nelly have lunch?
- g. Why does Nelly work until late nowadays?
- h. How does Nelly work?
- i. At what time does Nelly get up?
- j. How does Nelly go to work?
- k. What do Nelly's children do during daytime?
- I. Nelly cannot hug her family. Why?

Item 2. Highlight all the verbs in Simple Present in the text, just the statements. Destaque en el texto todos los verbos en presente simple, solamente las oraciones afirmativas. (*Use el PPT de Abril para recordar. Pista: uso de "s" final dependiendo...)

Si tiene tiempo escriba el texto en el cuaderno para destacar los verbos. De lo contario solo haga el listado de los verbos que encontró.

ANSWERS

ITEM 1 (no es necesario que estén idénticas sus respuestas)

a. Nelly is a nurse.

- b. She works at a hospital.
- c. Nelly's husband cooks.
- d. They see a film and play videogames every weekend.
- e. Felipe is Nelly's husband.
- f. She has lunch at twelve o'clock.
- g. She works until late because there are many people who suffer from coronavirus.
- h. Nelly works fast every day.
- i. She gets up at six o'clock in the morning.
- j. She goes by car.
- k. They attend online classes and study.
- I. Nelly cannot hug her family because it is risky. (because of the virus)

ITEM 2

This **is** Nelly. She's a nurse. She **lives** with her two children and husband called Felipe. She works at a hospital from Monday to Friday. She **looks after** sick people.

She gets up at six o'clock in the morning. She takes a shower and puts on her clothes. Then she eats breakfast at half past six. At seven o'clock, she drives her car to the hospital.

Nelly starts work at eight o'clock. She works very fast the whole day. She helps the doctors and does different things. At twelve o'clock, she has lunch. She usually goes home at five o'clock, but nowadays she goes home around 9 pm because there are many people suffering from covid-19.

When Nelly arrives home, she takes a shower immediately. She has dinner and she cannot hug her children or husband because it is risky. They only talk while they take the necessary precautions. Around 11 pm she finally goes to bed. During the day (from Monday to Friday) Nelly's children attend online classes and study while Felipe teleworks and cooks. But, every weekend they see a film and play videogames together. Everybody in this family knows that it is a difficult time, but they are happy anyway, and Nelly feels excited because her job is very important!

Stay at home and take care! ©